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YOUR COMMITTEE FOR 2024-5 
President: Joy Tromans Secretary: Libby Dingle Treasurer: Olwyn Gore 

  

Vice President: Anne    

Gleeson.  

Asst Secretary: Jan 

Campbell. 

Asst Treasurer: Yvonne 

Lynch. 

Activities Officer: Bev 

Gardner. 

Asst Activities : Judy 

Knodler. 

 

Hospitality Officer: Margaret Hobson. Asst Hospitality Officer: Pauline Easter. 

Membership Officer: Gail Caldwell.      Asst Membership Officer: Laurel George. 

Program Officer: Sonya House.             Asst Program Officer: Julie Pauling.  

Welfare Officer: Margaret Fox.             Bulletin Officer: Barbara Kathner. 

Historian:  Elizabeth Conlan.                  Risk Management: Jennifer Laybutt 

Public Officer: Anne Gleeson.                Auditor: Alan Carter                                       
      
 

PLEASE REMEMBER THIS IS THE MONTH TO RENEW 

YOUR MEMBERSHIP AT VALENTINE BOWLING CLUB.  



WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS MONTH AND NEXT  

 Maxine’s March morning tea is on Thursday, March 28 at 10.30 at the coffee shop at 

the Sixteens. The date for the April get-together will be announced at our next club 

meeting. Why not come along and enjoy a cuppa with friendly members. 

 Our luncheon at Pippys  (arranged by Janet) will be held on Tuesday, 23rd April at 

midday. You can still put your name down for this at our Monday meeting. 

 Aunt Molly returns to VBC on Wednesday, 15th May with a show which includes a two 

course lunch, and entertainment from the legendary Lucky Star, with his mega hit, 

“I’ve Been everywhere”. The cost for this is $55.00 and a deposit of $10.00 will be 

required so Bev can book tables. The remaining $45.00 must be paid by the end of 

April. See Bev if you would like to attend. 

 Our Birthday Lunch on Monday, June 17, will be at Brown Sugar. Cost will be $40.00 

for a two course lunch, tea and coffee. Money must be paid by Monday, 27th May. Bev 

will be taking names at our next meeting. 

 See Margaret Hobson if you would like to join the bus trip to “Sister Act” in Sydney on 

Wednesday, 14th August. Tickets are $105.00 and a deposit of $20.00 is required by 

Wednesday, 10th April. 

 At our last meeting (The AGM) our fees for 2024 were set at $35.00. Many members 

have already paid but we need everyone to do so, as capitation fees are due NOW.   

 

Bank details: BSB: 650 000; Account No. 961312505; Ref: your name, reason for 

deposit (e.g. fees) 

Meetings: 
Monday, 8th April at 10.00 for a 10.30 start. Our speaker will be Jim Haynes, who is the 

Australiana Expert on Radio 2GB. He was awarded the Order of Australia Medal in the 2016 

Honour’s List for his service to the performing arts as an entertainer, author, broadcaster and 

historian. This should be a very interesting morning! 

Monday, 13th May at 10.30. This will be a very social, BIGGEST MORNING TEA, with plenty of 

time to chat, enjoy the refreshments and value the work of HRMI. Entry will be $10.00.  

 

Committee Meeting dates are: Monday, 6th May at 1.00 pm. and Monday, 3rd June at 

1.00pm. 

 

 To our ladies born in April: Carolyn Bear, Catherine Bourne, 

Judith Brock, Janice Davies, Carolyn Grayston, Sonya House, 

Robyn Linton, Yvonne Lynch, Deb McQuade ,Jeanette Moroney, 

Frances Osborne.  

 

We would like to acknowledge and thank Pat Conroy and his staff for their 

assistance in printing this Bulletin. It is much appreciated. 



 

 


